
Cuba Hosts 1st Inter-American
Stem Cell Conference

Havana, October 13 (RHC)-- The 1st Inter-American Conference on Stem Cells began sessions on
Thursday in the Cuban capital with the participation of some 200 Cuban and U.S. experts.

U.S. experts in attendance include the Director of the Wake Forest Institute for Regenerative Medicine,
Anthony Atala and Robert Nerem, Professor Emeritus in Bioengineering of the Georgia Tech Center.

Cuban Dr. Consuelo Macías, Director of the Havana-based Hematology and Immunology, said that the
aim of the conference is to boost mutually beneficial exchange and cooperation between institutions from
the two countries.
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